
Is your child due to start Primary School in September 2025? 

Applications are open from  

12th October 2024 until 15th January 2025. 

Come and take a look at Northstead School Early Years 

Our Open Day visits are taking place: 

Wednesday 23rd October 2024 9:15am-10am or 10:30am-11:15am 

Tuesday 19th November 2024 9:30am-10:15am or 1:30pm-2:15pm 

Monday 13th January 2025 9:15am-10am or 1:30pm-2:15pm 

Please contact the school to book a place 

Tel: 01723 362249 

Email: admin@northstead.n-yorks.sch.uk 

 

 

 


